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Subject: Comments on Comprehensive Plan—and the future of Ann Arbor

From: Martín Stier  
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 11:13 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comments on Comprehensive Plan—and the future of Ann Arbor 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my support of April's Comprehensive Plan. Ann Arbor needs more housing and 
transportation, it truly benefits us all.  

I am very proud of the path the city has taken in recent years. Even in just the 3 years I have lived here, I 
have seen Ann Arbor grow and flourish. Everyday it reminds me more of a little Midwest metropolis with 
its own glittering skyline. Downtown Ann Arbor is becoming a poster child for what every small-to-
medium American sized city should look like, and I cannot thank all those involved in creating the 
modern Ann Arbor enough. 

So, I ask you to ignore the NIMBYs and the naysayers—those fighting against the progress of our city and 
its people. Their veiled elitism benefits none but themselves, as they look to line their pockets at the cost 
of those seeking brighter futures for all. 

Keep at it! Your bravery in this battle is an ever selfless pursuit, and you will one day enjoy the fruits of 
your labours just as the rest of the community will too. 

Best, 
Martín Stier 


